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-----Original Message----- 

From: Zukunft, Paul ADM 

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 12:31 PM 

 

Subject: Commandant's Change of Command  

 

To the Men and Women of the United States Coast Guard,  

 

Earlier today, I had the honor of relieving Admiral Papp as the 25th Commandant of the 

Coast Guard.  I am incredibly humbled by this opportunity, and I thank Admiral Papp for 

his leadership and service to the nation over the last 39 years.  

 

Below you will find the web address to my Commandant's Direction.  This document is 

intended to guide the Service during the next four years.  It is founded on our Core 

Values of Honor, Respect, and Devotion to Duty, and guided by the principles of Service 

to Nation, Duty to People, and Commitment to Excellence.  I ask that each of you, 

whether Active Duty, Reserve, Civilian, or Auxiliarist, take a moment to review its 

contents.  http://www.uscg.mil/direction  

 

You inspire me, and you have my trust, confidence, and admiration.  Together, we will 

ensure our Service is always ready for the challenges ahead.  Semper Paratus!  

 

Admiral Paul Zukunft 

Commandant  

http://www.uscg.mil/direction

